
Statement by Bulgaria

United Nations Human Rights Council 
41st session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review

Review of Indonesia
9 November 2022



Mr. President, 

Bulgaria welcomes the delegation of Indonesia and thanks for the presentation of the national report.

We note that Indonesia has adopted a number of legislative, institutional and policy measures since the third UPR cycle and recognize the commitment of the Government for the effective implementation of the 4th National Action Plan for Human Rights. Among the priority areas we appreciate the empowerment of women in entrepreneurship.
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Bulgaria would like to make the following three recommendations:

1) Continue the implementation of the national program for medical assistance to persons in need in remote areas throughout the country;
2) Intensify efforts to promote the participation of women and girls in science, technology, engineering, mathematics, and information and communications technologies;
3) Develop an inclusive education strategy for children with disabilities at the national, provincial and local levels, covering all levels of education.

We wish the delegation of Indonesia a successful review!

Thank you.


